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Friday 22nd March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As we approach the end of term, it has been nice to reflect at a recent Governor’s 

meeting on all the wonderful learning opportunities that have taken place this term. 

Our children are really lucky to share the many activities which have been planned 

and prepared by our school team.  

We have been praying this week for children across the world using the Mission 

Together prayer (see below).  Our School Councillors have been selling raffle tickets 

for our children’s Easter Chocolate Hamper, tickets are 20p each. Our Y6 residential 

to Kepplewray took place this week, all of our children had such a wonderful time and 

I would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Kilbride, Mrs McCormick, Miss Brown and 

Miss Nielson for leading this trip. Also, a huge thank you to all the staff who helped 

prepare everything for this trip. Please see our Twitter feed for photos of their 

adventures.  
 

Termly awards for attendance will be given out next week in assembly along with our 

Golden Postcard winners! 
 

Advance notice: Tesco Stronger Starts- Our school project has been selected to be 

put forward for a customer vote in store. This will provide us with some additional 

funding to support healthy snacks at playtimes for KS2. The vote will be open from the 

beginning of April until June in-store and involves you voting with a blue token for us. 

Please spread the word and help us win. We will send further information out after 

Easter, but watch out for the information in the local stores to school.   
 

Events:  

Monday 25th March: Come Pray with Me sessions:  

These will take place in our infant hall during the day and each class will be given a 

time slot for you to attend, the children will lead you in reflection and prayer through 

each Station of the Cross. We would love our families to come and join us at the 

following times:  

 

EYFS (Nursery/Reception) : 9.00-9.20  

Y1: 9.30am-9.50am                                              Y4: 10.00am-10.20am 

Y3: 10.30am-10.50am                                          Y2: 11.00am-11.20am 

Y5: 2.00pm-2.30pm                                              Y6: 2.30pm-2.50pm 
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Tuesday 26th March: Our Cafod Big Lent Walk 

 

This will take place around Crown Street park and families are welcome to join us. We 

aim to start at 2.30pm promptly leaving from the school’s double gates and process 

together as a school community. We are asking for any donations to support Cafod to 

be sent into school with the children in the morning. The children can also wear their 

Easter Bonnets as we parade around together.  

Nursery children are welcome to come and join us with their parents, they will however 

have their own Easter Bonnet parade at 11.30am before the children finish their 

nursery session.  

 

Reminders:  

 

Wednesday 27th March: School closes for Easter break at the following times and 

we return to school on Monday 8th April at 8.40am.  

 

Nursery collection at 11.45 

Reception collection at 12.50 

Y1 and Y2 collection 12.50 

Y3- Y6 collection 1.00 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing 

support  

 

Mrs G Murphy  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


